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ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Today’s Meeting

Our meeting will be about the 

Organ Donor Program 
 

May 18, 2011                                  Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Visiting Rotarians
David Danner from the Tysons Club

 Guests
Tricia Quinn, a guest of Pamela and David Danner

Last Meeting
Mr. Steve Longley gave us a great overview of the 

Finance Park program of Junior Achievement.  Each 
eighth grader in Fairfax County will participate in the 

program, learning about cash, credit cards, debit 
cards, loans and budgeting.

 Announcements:
• May 21 – McLean Day.  Save the date.  John Rosenbaum 
will be seeking volunteers.
• June 11 – Stop Hunger Now.  We are looking for at least 
25 volunteers and $3000 in donations.  David Danner 
presented a check for $2500 from the Tyson’s Club.
• July 7 - Officer/Board Induction Ceremony.

• Ed Shahin has been asked by President Glenn to 
represent Rotary to be on a committee organized by John 
Faust to assess the needs of the elderly in McLean.

• Cherry Baumbusch informed us that a Summary of 
Service Projects, which the Club has been engaged in, 
will be distributed shortly by email.  Brian Pence and Jan 
Auerbach will be developing fundraising ideas.  To that 
end, Brian Pence will be sending around information 
concerning fundraising by selling gift cards.  We will also 
raise some funds by participating in a Chocolate Festival 
at the McLean Community Center.  Cherry also showed us 
the Club’s new banners.

• Ed Shahin encouraged all of us to sign up for Rotary Day 
with the Nats to support Polio Plus.

Rotary Information Corner
A: (Answer to last week’s question). GUESS THE 
ROTARIAN WHO........father, uncles, brother, sister-in-law 
and nieces all went to Clemson? ....... This clue was a 
dead give away on none other than our president 
Glenn (a South Carolina grad).    

Answer to last week’s SECOND question)...........GUESS 
THE ROTARIAN WHO........performed partner stunts in a 
water ski show?  Our members were stumped and finally 
had to be told that it was our beautiful and talented 
Heather Schoeppe.                                 

Q: GUESS THE ROTARIAN WHOSE..................... 
attended a Rod Stewart concert with a friend. They were 
positioned right up front next to the stage when something 
unexpected happened...............  (The answer to this 
question will appear in next week’s bulletin).              

•	 May 31, 2011
	 FFX Supervisor John Foust  - “TBA”

Happy Talk

Mike Holleran announced that his son Keith 
Holleran (honorary Rotarian) ran a personal 
best at his track meet. 2:00 minute half mile - 
4:42 minute mile. Robert Nath was happy that 
his daughter is graduating.  Lynn Heinrichs is 
happy to be leaving on vacation in Texas for 
a family reunion. Richard Golden was happy 
to report that his son will be graduating.  Jeff 
Thinnes was happy that the Great Falls Club is 
up to 83 charter members.  Jan Auerbach had 
a very nice Mother’s Day with her daughter 
and son-in-law.  Bob Hahne was happy to 
report that the McLean Girls softball team will 
be participating at Stop Hunger Now on June 
11.  Michael DeRose was happy to announce 
that our next visit to the blood bank will be on 
May 24.   Tom Mangan was happy to report 
that he took his mother to Charlestown slots for 
Mother’s Day.  Both mother and son came back 
winners.  


